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Dear Editorial Staff,

| am writing this letter to inform that | have reviewed statistical methods and results
described in Dr. Abuodeh’s research manuscript titled with “Prognostic value of pre-
treatment F-18-FDG PET-CT in patients with hepatocellular carcinoma undergoing
radioembolization”.

The statistical methods used in this retrospective study were appropriate and the
statistical techniques were suitable. Data were adequately analyzed considering
statistical distributions and characteristics of study variables.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Sl

Youngchul Kim,'P

Assistant Member

Department of Biostatistics and Bioinformatics

H. Lee Moffitt Cancer Center

12902 USF Magnolia Drive, Tampa FL, 33612
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